
Minutes

Committee on Student and Campus Community (CSCC)

September 22, 2004, 2004
1:30-2:50 p.m.

Social Sciences 323

Present were Anup Shah (student), Blair Gumnic (student), Gem Perkins (staff), Loren Limberis (faculty), Joe Mulford (student), Vivian Fernandez (Associate VP for Human Resources), Larry Gage (staff), Marimar Huguet-Jerez (faculty), Jaclyn Beierlein (faculty), Karen Roth (Vice President for Student Life Designee), Ann DeGennaro (staff), and Glenn Steinberg (faculty).
1. Election of officers.  Glenn Steinberg was re-elected chair; Anup Shah, Blair Gumnic, and Joe Mulford were elected co-Vice Chairs; and Vivian Fernandez was elected secretary.
2. Uniform Disciplinary Procedures.  The committee discussed how to proceed on this issue and opted to form a working group made up of disciplinary officers across campus to work out a uniform policy with respect to student rights, appeal procedures, consistency of sanctions, and so on.
3. Student Travel Policy.  The committee discussed how to proceed on this charge from the Steering Committee and is considering forming a working group made up of those who finance or chaperon student travel in order to draft a policy for The College.

4. Web Page Policy.  The committee discussed this charge from the Steering Committee and, in view of the outdated nature of the policy forwarded from Steering, recommended that the policy be returned to ITAC for review and updating.

Minutes submitted to the committee by Glenn Steinberg on Tuesday, October 12, 2004.
These minutes were submitted to Don Lovett by Glenn A. Steinberg on 10/21/03.

